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MEMORANDUM
ADVANCE \d14Ref.: AN 10/3.1

ADVANCE \d14
	To:
	Members, World Area Forecast System Operations Group (WAFSOPSG)

	From:
	WAFSOPSG Secretary

	Subject:
	Documentation for the WAFSOPSG/5 Meeting

	Action:
	LISTNUM AutoList1 \l 1
note the information; 

b) indicate your participation and that of any advisors by 31 July 2009; and

c) submit information papers by 31 July 2009.


With regard to the WAFSOPSG/5 Meeting to be convened at the ICAO European/North Atlantic (EUR/NAT) Regional Office, Paris, France, from 16 to 18 September 2009, all of you should have received a formal letter of invitation which was sent to you on 13 March 2009.  In the letter you were kindly invited to advise me, at your earliest convenience and no later than 31 July 2009, preferably by e-mail, if you would be able to attend the meeting and to indicate the names of any advisors who would be accompanying you. So far, I have received no replies. Please make sure that information concerning your attendance reaches me by 31 July 2009 at the latest.


Concerning the agenda of the WAFSOPSG/5 Meeting, it may be assumed that the forthcoming meeting will follow the provisional agenda as indicated in WAFSOPSG/5-WP/1 since no proposals for changes were received. I am also pleased to inform you that the basic Secretariat working papers for the WAFSOPSG/5 Meeting on all the agenda items will be completed by 30 June 2009 (except for WP/4 and WP/5 on Agenda Items 5 and 6 which will be finalized by 31 July 2009) and placed on the WAFSOPSG website at: www.icao.int/anb/wafsopsg. The deadline for submitting working papers has passed; however, you can still prepare information papers which should be submitted to me by 31 July 2009.  Please note that all the documents should be submitted in English. All of the papers received from you will be processed and placed on the WAFSOPSG website. 



Please note that the WAFS workshop related to the new gridded forecasts for convective clouds, icing and turbulence will also be held at the ICAO EUR/NAT Office from 14 to 15 September 2009. Additional information related to the workshop will be placed on the WAFSOPSG website.

Looking forward to seeing you all in Paris.

	
	Best regards,

(signed by)

Olli M. Turpeinen




